
A Public Hearing

on

Interim Disability Assistance (IDA) D.C. Council Bill 13-550

Bill 13-550 will create a new program called Interim Disability Assistance, or "IDA,"  to give newly-disabled, low income D.C. residents short term income assistance while they wait to get federal disability benefits. 

People need IDA because they often wait months or even years for their federal benefits. When people wait without any income, they and their families risk further loss of health, housing and well being.

YOUR ATTENDANCE IS CRITICAL TO HELP GET THIS BILL PASSED.

Please Attend and Urge Others to Attend!

When:
Friday, July 7 at 10:00 a.m.

Where:
441 Fourth Street, NW (also called One Judiciary Square)


In the D.C. Council Chambers on the first floor


By Metro, take the Red Line to Judiciary Square

For more information, please call T.J. Sutcliffe at So Others Might Eat (202-797-0701 ext. 107) or R. Scott McNeilly at the Washington Legal Clinic for the Homeless (202-872-1494).







